October 16, 2003

A special meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 9:10 a.m. by First Selectman Elaine
Luckey.

Present: Selectmen: Elaine Luckey, Nick Solley, Harry Wyant

Wood Waste Removal Bid: Harry Wyant moved to award the bid for the grinding, chipping and
removal of wood at the transfer station to Total Landscaping & Tree Service of Newtown, CT for $6,800.
Nicholas Solley seconded the motion. Motion unanimously passed.

Sale of 1990 Sweeper: Nicholas Solley moved to extend an invitation to bid for the sale of the Town's
1990 Mobil sweeper. Bids will be due on November 6, 2003 at 4 p.m. Elaine Luckey seconded the
motion. Motion unanimously passed. It was agreed to extend this invitation to several towns in addition
to advertising in the press.

BOYS CLUB & SENIOR CENTER - PAINTING/SIDING: It was agreed to refer these projects that
have previously been approved to the Building and Property Commission for their review.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:24 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Gollow
Selectman's Assistant



